
Hallaton	Parish	Neighbourhood	Plan	Referendum	

3rd	June	2021		

	
The	Hallaton	Neighbourhood	Plan	has	successfully	been	through	Examination	and	approved	
by	Harborough	District	Council	to	go	to	Referendum.	The	date	for	the	Referendum	is	
confirmed	as	Thursday	3rd	June.		
	
Polling	Station	
The	Referendum	is	organised	by	Electoral	Services,	as	with	any	election.	Polling	will	take	
place	at	the	Stenning	Hall,	Horn	Lane,	Hallaton	LE16	8UG		between	7am	and	10pm.		
	
The	Referendum	is	taking	place	during	the	school	half	term	so	if	you	are	away,	you	can	
apply	for	a	postal	vote.	
	
Postal	votes	
The	same	rules	apply	for	postal	votes.	If	you	are	already	permanently	registered	for	a	postal	
vote	for	elections,	you	will	automatically	receive	a	postal	vote.		
	
For	others,	if	you	are	not	able	to,	or	prefer	not	to,	vote	in	person	on	the	day,	you	can	apply	
for	a	postal	vote.	The	number	to	call	to	request	a	postal	vote	is	01858	821372	or	
email	e.services@harborough.gov.uk	.	
	
The	closing	date	for	applying	for	a	postal	vote	is	5pm	on	Tuesday	18th	May.		
	
See	the	following	pages	for:		
	

v Official	Notice	for	the	Referendum	
v Information	about	a	Referendum	
v Where	you	can	look	at	the	final	Referendum	Hallaton	Neighbourhood	Plan	

	
A	copy	of	the	Executive	Summary	of	the	Referendum	Neighbourhood	Plan	will	be	distributed	
to	all	households	in	the	Parish	during	May.	
	
For	more	information	please	contact:		
	
Hayley	Cawthorne,	Parish	Clerk:	clerk@hallaton-pc.gov.uk	or	
	
Linda	Jones,	Chair	of	the	Hallaton	Neighbourhood	Plan	Advisory	Committee:	
l.jones2k@btinternet.com	or	call	01858	555249		
	


